
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Julie Thompson [Julie.Thompson@tie.ltd.uk] 
26 August 2010 16:46 
Andreas.Goss@siemens.com 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Letter from the Chairman, Mr David Mackay - Strictly Private & Confidential 
Letter to Mr A Goss 260810.pdf 

Importance: 
Sensitivity: 

Dear Mr Goss 

High 
Confidential 

Please find attached a letter from David Mackay in response to your letter of earlier today. A hard copy will follow 
by post. 

Kind regards 

Julie Thompson 

Julie Thompson 
PA to David Mackay, Chairman 
PA to Richard Jeffrey, Chief Executive 
PA to Steven Bell, Tram Project Director 

Edinburgh Trams 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HD 

Tel: (+44)­
Email: julie.t~k 

Moving the capital to a greener future 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately at the email address 
above, and then delete it. 

E-mails sent to and by our staff are monitored for operational and lawful business purposes including assessing compliance with 
our company rules and system performance. TIE reserves the right to monitor emails sent to or from addresses under its control. 

No liability is accepted for any harm that may be caused to your systems or data by this e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility 
to scan this e-mail and any attachments for computer viruses. 

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under Scottish Freedom of Information legislation and the Data Protection 
legislation these contents may have to be disclosed to third parties in response to a request. 
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